
Dear Residents & Families of Goderich Place Retirement Community,

As per the updated National Advisory Committee on Immunization (NACI) guidance for a
Covid-19 Spring Campaign targeting the high-risk population, Goderich Place will be holding a
Covid Booster Clinic. The Comirnaty (Pfizer Bivalent BA.4/5) is the vaccine currently in
Inventory and will be provided to our facility. The Ministry has advised that they are going with a
guideline of 6 months (168 days / recommended) from last dose or infection.
Booster doses are doses of COVID-19 vaccine received after the primary series. Protection
after a primary series may decrease over time, especially against new variants. Booster doses
help keep you protected from severe outcomes from the virus.
Any resident that has received their primary series of COVID-19 vaccine with the original
vaccines are eligible regardless of how many booster doses they’ve received.

● The clinic is set for Friday April 14, 2023

● The clinic will start at approximately 10:00am. Our team will alert you if they’re
running behind.

● If you have a conflict with this date, please inform nursing right away so we can
discuss alternate arrangements.

● This clinic is specifically for residents only

● Individuals must be 6 months (168 days / recommended) from last dose or
following a COVID-19 infection.

If you have any further questions regarding this clinic, please feel free to reach out to the
General Manager Annette, Assistant General Manager Jenni or Director of Care Shannon.

Thank you,
Goderich Place management


